
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 January 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
May I draw your attention to the enclosed School’s Privacy Notice, paying 
particular attention to the section regarding Young People Support Services?  
This notice may also be accessed via the School Website. 
 
Your son’s record currently shows assent as ‘unsought’ and needs to be 
updated to either ‘obtained’ or ‘refused’.  Should you wish to record ‘refused’ 
please let me know on mc@bws.wilts.sch.uk by Friday, 16 January.  If I do 
not hear from you I will enter ‘obtained’ on our database. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Moira Coleman 
Admin Officer 


